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The Chambers Family FFL Scholarship has been established to assist a student with college 

education expenses. We know that it is not easy to decide on a career path. We honor a 

student that has shown a curiosity for occupational opportunities by being involved in a variety 

of extracurricular activities and who has learned the value of hard work by holding a part-time 

job.  

 

We, John and Diane, were introduced to CSF Westfield Dollars for Scholars when our oldest of 

five children received a scholarship. We have been fortunate that our children have benefitted 

from the generosity of CSF Westfield and the Westfield community. We were impressed with 

the Awards Night ceremony which honors the scholarship donors, and recognizes the 

achievements and potential of each student that receives a scholarship. We were moved with 

the effect of the award on students both financially and psychologically. It is a wonderful boost 

to a student’s self-esteem to receive a scholarship from the community.  

 

As soon as we watched our first ceremony, we knew that we wanted to be a part of it in the 

future. Diane has served on the CSF Westfield Board of Directors since the fall of 2014. She is 

delighted that her family joins her with her passion for CSF Westfield by contributing their 

Fantasy Football League dues to create this scholarship. We wish all students the very best!  
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